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Principal’s Message
Electronic Communication is here!!!!

School Connects!
As you will have noticed, we are now using School Connects for more than just our safe arrival program.

Today we sent home both a voice and email message about our school council mtg. tonight and of course you are receiving our newsletter via email for the first time ever!

Please note that in an effort to communicate with you more efficiently we will be using the School Connects system a lot more in the future. It is necessary that if the system calls, that you listen to the message to find out what it is about.

Thank you.
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As we reported last month, we are currently working on building a Brookmill Website for student, parent and community access. We will notify you as soon as it is up and running!
G. McPherson
Dear Parent/Guardian and Students of Brookmill,

I would just like to thank you for all the effort you have put into helping me with my ethics project. Without your help, I would not be able to complete this project so smoothly and successfully. Your donations exceeded all of my expectations and with them, we are going to help numerous people. Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedules to purchase the food items and help the less fortunate. Together we are working towards making an undeniable change in the lives of many young people.

Below is some information from the “Youth Without Shelter” website

“The youth that step through our doors are generally fleeing abusive homes, may have spent much of their young lives in the child welfare system, or have experienced many forms of violence and poverty. Most arrive at YWS with limited age-appropriate life skills and subsequently do not have the knowledge to look after themselves appropriately. The youth we serve come from across the Greater Toronto Area and from every economic and cultural background. YWS is located in the Jamestown area of North Etobicoke, a United Way Toronto designated priority neighbourhood. All youth come to YWS with their own individual needs including: immigration issues, substance use and abuse, mental illness, anger/behavioural problems, issues with the law, pregnancy and feelings of abandonment and trauma from abuse. All have the same need for a safe and stable environment.” 

I hope that reading the information in the above paragraph has made each one of you realize the important step you have taken to help the less fortunate.

Sincerely,

Stefan Farrer

(Ms. Gee’s Theology Class)
Cardinal Carter Academy for the Arts

Parent Council
Please mark on your calendars that our final School council of the year is on Tuesday May 31, 2016.
It’s A Jungle Out There!
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As everyone should be aware, tickets to this year’s musical have been on sale for the past 2 weeks.
The musical will be presented on one day only this year. The date is Thursday April 21st.  On this date there will be a matinee and evening performance. As the matinee performance is rarely sold out, each year we reach out to neighbouring schools and invite teachers and students to attend. Please note that as of Friday of this week, ticket sales for the matinee performance will end and these tickets will be given to other schools. So if you intend on attending the matinee, please buy your tickets by Friday April 8, 2016. Thank you!
EQAO
The dates the grade 3 and 6 students will be writing the EQAO test are Tuesday May 31, Wednesday June 1 and Thursday June 2, 2016.
Extended lunch for gr. 1-6 students
As has been past practice at Brookmill, we have selected dates for extended lunch hours. This is due to teacher professional development that is going on during the lunch hour and requires that we extend the lunch hour 20 minutes. Extended school yard supervision is provided on these days. Our next extended lunch of the school year will be on Tuesday May 17, 2016.
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April 7 – Speech Arts

April 15 – PA Day

April 21 – It’s a Jungle Out There Matinee and evening performance
April 22,25,26 – Dental screening

May 3 – Speech Arts finals at Sir. John A. MacDonald   C.I.

May 3 – Recognition assembly for April 1:00 pm.

May 11 – Track and Field day for those students selected to the team.

May 17 – Extended lunch for Gr. 1-6

May 23 – Victoria Day – no school

May 31, June 1,2 – Gr. 3 and 6 students write EQAO

June 22 – final extended lunch of school year

June 23 – Playday

June 24 – gr. 6 Farewell Luncheon

June 27 – gr. 6 Farewell

June 29 – student and volunteer recognition assembly 
June 29 – reports go home

June 29 – last day of school for students for 2015/16

June 30 – PA day
Please remember:
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READ EVERY DAY TO YOUR CHILD


 


HAVE YOUR CHILD READ EVERYDAY TO YOU





SHOW YOUR CHILD THAT YOU LOVE READING!
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